
P&F Contacts: 

Chairperson- 
Jonathan Egan

liwarapfpresident@gmail.com

Vice Chairperson: 
Nick Andrioff

liwarapfvice@gmail.com

Treasurer-
Brad Marron

liwarapftreasurer@gmail.com

Secretary-
Linda Jarvis

liwarapf@gmail.com

LAD’s Committee-
liwaralads@gmail.com

Classroom Reps-
liwaraclassreps@gmail.com

All enquiries should be directed
to the P&F Secretary

www.entbook.com.au/8p6004

P&F Meetings are held
every term in weeks 2 & 7 at

7pm in the Liwara Hall. 
All are invited to attend

Dear Families, 

Its almost school holiday time! Bring on the lazy
days filled with adventures and fun with the kids. 

Next term brings two fun events from the P&F-
the School Disco- make sure the kids have thier
dancing shoes ready, and the Annual Liwara Fair. 

It will be all hands on deck for the fair, our school
is known for this amazing community event and
each year it brings our school community
together. Lets make 2025 the best one yet!

As always, if you want to put your hand up to
help, the P&F would be so very appreciative 

Next P&F Meeting: 
Tuesday 20  th

October

Next Fair Meeting: 
Monday 25  th

October 


